Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2024/25 057 – Damage caused by potholes or roads in poor conditions 
 
The request is:
I would like to make a Freedom of Information request for the answers to the below question.
For each of the last three calendar years (1st January 2021 - 31st December 2021, 1st January 2022 - 31st December 2022 and 1st January 2023 - 31st December 2023) and also the first half of this year (1st January 2024 - 31st June 2024):
Q1) How many of your vehicles were damaged by potholes/roads in poor condition? If you can break this down by vehicle type then please do so.
Q2) What was the cost of repairing these vehicles and were any of the costs recovered?
The response is:
We do not hold this information as it isn’t something that we record.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner. The address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.
https://ico.org.uk/
